
May 12, 2014 

Alan Snider 
UIC Supervisor 
Conservation Division 
Finney State Office Building 
130 S. Market, Rm 2078 
Wichita, KS 67202-3802 

Dear Mr. Snider: 

My neighbors and I filed a complaint regarding the Altavista Energy Application for 
Injection Authority on the Jim Bell Lease, Sec. 36-T14S-R20E & Sec. 1-Tl5S-20E, in 
Douglas Co., Kansas. I would like to confirm that we would like to move forward with a 
public hearing in this matter. I will submit this letter via fax and mail. Thanks for your 
assistance. 
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